AH Committee

From: Alex Fergus <alex@fergushawaii.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:40 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Support for Olowalu Affordable Housing - Lihau'ula
Aloha,

| am writing in strong support of the Lihau’ula project in West Maui. The housing situation on Maui is a big problem and
this affordable project will help provide housing for local people. Please support!

Aloha
Alex

Alexander L. Fergus
Fergus & Company | 125 Merchant Street, Suite 200 | Honolulu, HI 96813
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